

WE ARE HAPPY to tell you that the CT Agricultural Fair is a thing of history....and it is really a good episode in our history for it was an excellent Fair. No idea about financial results. but it was a good Fair, with the exception of Friday afternoon, when we got our token torrential rain for this year. However the rest of the weekend was beautiful and the crowds were good, Glad to see so many of our own members helping in various places. I'm sure Todd will have things to tell you, but that's all I'll report for now. Incidentally Todd did a fantastic job as President and I cannot understand how he is able to stay awake enough to run this meeting. One bad thing that happened ... Terri sprained her ankle, but that is recovering also!

MANY THANKS to the men for the refreshment detail this even-ing. No question but what it will be enjoyed!

NEXT MEETING refreshments will be handled by Mimi Grustas - at least that is what the book says.

IF YOU TAKE THE Register Citizen, did you see the picture of our Anna Campi on the second page of last Thursday!s == it was a really good picture of her.

AND GINNY MANCHESTER'S picture was in the week before.

STILL A FEW SPOTS left on the Green for vendors for our Fair on August 14. Looks as though it would be a good full amount. We will discuss the Fair this evening because our next meeting is so close to the Fair.





Wendy and Kurt Middlemass came to the Fair and brought Cayley - who seemed very happy about the whole thing. Nichole and Todd Miller brought all three little ones and looked a little "frazzled". Nichole has not been feeling well which is why she hasn't made the last couple of meetings. Angie Bolus worked all three days on the food booth, so it is easy to see she is feeling better - thank goodness. Louise Warren also worked on the food booth and her foot was just fine, even on that Vinnie and Kim Mele, and Jamie also worked in various places which was great! Could list a lot more of our

OUR NEW MEMBER TO BE - Don
Tanner came to the Fair and introduced himself to us. Said he
was looking forward to joining
and his wife is also going to
join. And ayoung couple who have
moved to Winsted asked if we
were taking in new members as
they would like to join. Im
hoping they will all come to
the picnic - so you-all can
meet them, make them feel t
at home.

members, but I'm sure to leave

out somebody, so I'll stop.

PICNIC will be August 24 and we will discuss it at the next meeting.

UNDERSTAND that Elizabeth James is doing well at McLeens and is able to get around quite well. That is good news.

That is it...there is no more!



